
We will soon be sending prayer chain requests and meeting announcements using texts 
and emails. Instead of receiving a call from the church for these purposes, you will 
receive these messages through texts and/or emails. If you do not have access to text 
messages or emails, you will have the opportunity to receive messages with a personal 
phone call. Thank you for taking the time to fill out this form!

Please write your first and last name: _________________________________________

If you would like to receive church prayer chain and meeting announcement texts, 
please write your cell phone number and your service provider. 

Cell Phone # _________________________ 

Provider (Verizon, AT&T, T-Mobile, Etc) _____________________

If you would like to receive church prayer chain and meeting announcement emails, 
please write your email address.

Email Address: __________________________________________________________

If you are unable to receive texts and emails, but would like someone to call with a 
prayer chain request or a meeting announcement, please write your phone number

Phone # _______________________________

If you will be receiving texts and emails and are willing to call someone in the church 
who is unable to receive texts and emails, please check this box.


